
The NCDOT Integrated Mobility Division (IMD), in conjunction with RLS & Associates Inc., is
pleased to offer two Drug and Alcohol Training opportunities in July.  
 
On July 20-22, 2021 from 9:00 – 12:00 each day (you MUST attend all three days) we will be
offering the Drug and Alcohol Program Management (DAMP) and Compliance workshop.
 This three day training is geared to transit system personnel responsible for FTA drug and
alcohol regulation oversight.  This would be suitable for a new DAMP manager or as a
refresher for a “seasoned” manager. This training covers such topics as:
 

Pre-Employment Testing
Random Testing
Post-Accident Testing
Drug & Alcohol Policy Compliance
Service Agent Oversight
Records Management
Contractor Oversight

 
On July 23, 2021 we will offer the Drug and Alcohol – Reasonable Suspicion training. This one
day training is provided for transit system employees that may be responsible for making
reasonable suspicion determination. The training will be from 9:00 – 12:00.  Each participant
MUST have access and use their on computer in order to take the on-line exam and receive
certification.
 
Below are two registration links.  The first is for the DAPM training series (July 20 - 22), and the
second is for the Reasonable Suspicion Training Session (July 23).  If someone wants to attend
both, they need to register for both. 
 

1. Please register for NCDOT - Drug & Alcohol Program Management & Compliance
Workshop (USDOT-FTA) on Jul 20, 2021 9:00 AM EDT at:

https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/1975387404370477584
After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information
about joining the webinar.

2. Please register for NCDOT - Reasonable Suspicion Determination Training on Jul 23,
2021 9:00 AM EDT at:

https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/8608761945464024336
After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information
about joining the webinar.

If you have questions, please feel free to contact me.
 
Thank you,



Kevin
 
 
Kevin B. Edwards, MESH
Safety, Education and Compliance Manager
 
Integrated Mobility Division
North Carolina Department of Transportation
 
919-707-4695 (office)
kbedwards2@ncdot.gov
 
1550 Mail Service Center
Raleigh, NC  27699-1550
1 S Wilmington Street, Room 546
Raleigh, NC  27601-1550
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